Year 5
Class Letter—Week Beginning 15.06.20

Hello Year 5!

| hope that you are all doing well and keeping busy at home. | cannot believe
that we are already half way through 2020!

On Saturday it is the Summer Solstice which is the day that the Earth's North
Pole is tilted closest to the sun. This is the longest day (most daylight hours) of
the year for people living in the northern hemisphere. It is also the day that the
Sun reaches its highest point in the sky. Make sure you take note of what time it
goes dark, it might even be after you go to bed!

This week, | would like you to focus on the work of Jesus' Apostles in RE, some
creative story writing in English, percentages in Maths and some E-Safety.

You have all been working so hard, with the work | have created as well as
other things online and helping around the house. | am so proud of you all.

Take care and keep up the super work,
Mrs Brownsword
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